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Need advice on managing a charitable donation you’ve received? 
 
Kensington and Chelsea Citizens Advice has a dedicated team of caseworkers to support 
residents affected by the Grenfell Tower fire. 
 
The team recognises the importance of providing support to residents who have received 
charitable donations and can have a chat about any concerns a resident may have around 
receiving charitable donations such as saving plans, setting up a trust, managing money 
generally or any other matters.   
 
Citizens Advice can also offer advice and support on 

• welfare benefits,  
• employment,  
• debt,  
• consumer and education issues,  

and much more.   
 
The team is able to offer support at a variety of locations, including: 

• home visits, 
• the FFAC, 
• the Curve,  
• Rugby Portobello Trust,  
• Clement James Centre,  
• Midaye and Dadihiye. 

 
It is also offering advice and support on housing issues such as housing suitability 
assessments, offers of temporary and permanent accommodation and how a resident might 
be affected by the rehousing policies.   
 
The Citizens Advice team can be contacted in the following ways: 
 
Phone/text/whatsapp 07588683500 
 
Landline 020 8962 3492 
 
Email grenfell@kensingtoncab.org.uk 
 
THE CITIZENS ADVICE OFFICE WILL CLOSE FOR CHRISTMAS ON 21 DECEMBER 
AND RE-OPEN ON 2 JANUARY 2018. SO, IF THE TEAM CAN’T SEE YOU IN 
DECEMBER YOU CAN MAKE AN APPOINTMENT FOR JANUARY.  
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